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         CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS           

School will close at 1.00pm on Friday 21st December and re-open on Monday 7th January 2019. 

There will be no afterschool club on Friday 21st December.  Apologies for any inconvience. 

Message for Mrs Buckley/Mr Bhatti……… 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________   

 

 

 

 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED  

Thank you all for your support with our fundraising for Children In Need.   

We raised nearly £600 for this great cause. 

PARKING 

Please take care where you park when coming to school.  We have had a few close calls with children almost 

being hurt due to inconsiderate parking.  Please refrain from parking on pavements, corners and over 

driveways.  The police have been down last week and spoken with and advised some parents but they are 

planning on making more visits and have warned that they will issue fines if parents are not parking safely. 

The best advice as always is to park a couple of blocks away and walk the last few minutes to school.  This 

will ease traffic close to school whilst also promoting a healthier lifestyle. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

On Friday the 14th December we will be taking part in Christmas Jumper Day to help raise some donations 

for local food shelters.  Children can wear a Christmas Jumper/T-Shirt for a donation of tinned food or 

toiletries.  As always it is good to remember people less fortunate than ourselves at this time of year.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

Please remember school starts promptly at 9.00am.  Staff will be involved in activities straight away so 

please leave any questions or discussion till the end of the day. 

 

School works closely with the local authority in monitoring attendance and where improvements are not 

made you are liable to receive a fixed penalty notice. 

 

It is really important that your child attends school every day and on on time.  If you have any issues why 

this is proving difficult please contact the office. 

 


